
Comment from Adam Cappello 

I believe we need to keep with new technology and technology acceptance. Over the last century 

we've witnessed many automotive tech milestones, always an improvement over yesterdays' 

ideas. The time has come to embrace this idea, certainly with standards regarding reliability, high 

pixel count, night vision, etc. Paramount is the concept that the rear view cameras should be in 

operation anytime someone is in the drivers' seat. Since June 18th, 2016 the United Nations 

Economic Commission for Europe has already approved rear view cameras. The US is ready for 

this. It's absolutely inevitable, as sure as transitioning from horse buggies to Model T's. Please, 

let's not resist this leap in technology. 
 


